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17/02/2021  11:49:162020/5759/P COMMNT Simon Kirsch We object to the planning application on the following grounds:

1. The proposed raised roof line visible from Arlington Road will further damage the original and unique street 

scene of Camden residential property. 

2. The proposed raised roof line will negatively impact our property, increasing shadow and reducing available 

light on our lower floors.  

3. The proposed large new windows at the rear of the building are out of keeping with the design of the other 

terraced houses in the street and will directly overlook our property.
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